
Please support us with Reading 

Any parents or grandparents who would like to come into 

school to read with children please speak to Mr Spencer 

for more information.  If you know this is something that 

you would enjoy, please get a DBS form from the office. 

School Development Priorities 2018-19 

Each year as a school we evaluate where we are and decide where we would like to be.  We never 

become complacent and are always striving to be better for the children of Kingsfold.  This year we have 

been working on the three main priorities below.  Along with these we have been completing many other 

areas of development ranging from parental involvement via Seesaw, ParentPay, extra curricular 

activities, Sports, etc. 

 

1. From their starting point, children should make at least good progress towards age related 

expectations in reading, writing and mathematics. 

2. Increase the percentage of children passing the phonics screening. 

3. Develop an effective and consistent system to monitor and track age related expectations across the 

school.  

If parents would like more information about how their child is progressing in school there will be a 

parent’s evening at the beginning of the Summer Term.  Letters will follow soon. 

Please donate generously 

as this will go to a great 

cause— 

Comic Relief. 

13th March 2019 

New Parent 

Governor 

I hope you will 

join me in 

welcoming Mrs 

Whiley as our 

new parent 

governor. 

LUNCHTIMES 

Please only send water or 

sugar-free cordial in for 

lunchtimes.  Fizzy drinks 

and energy drinks are dis-

couraged as they are not 

part of our healthy school 

commitment. 


